
 

 

Please send completed form to -  practice.support@pinnacle.health.nz  

 

VLCA Practice Fee change Notification Form 2024-25 

 

The PHO agreement requires us to notify the Te Whatu Ora - Health New Zealand what fees Very low 

cost access (VLCA) funded practices are charging their enrolled patients.  

 

Below are the maximum rates that can be charged as from 1 July 2024 (GST incl.) 

 VLCA CSC holders VLCA non-CSC holders 

Enrolled persons aged 0 – 13 years* $0.00 $0.00 

Enrolled persons aged 14 – 17 years $13.00 $13.00 

Enrolled persons aged 18 years and over $19.50 $29.50 

 

 

If you wish to update your Patient Fees, please complete the following table: 

 VLCA CSC holders VLCA non-CSC holders 

Enrolled persons aged 0 – 13 years* $0.00 $0.00 

Enrolled persons aged 14 – 17 years ($13.00 max) ($13.00 max) 

Enrolled persons aged 18 years and over ($19.50 max) ($29.50 max) 

 

 

Practice Name:  ............................................................................................................................  

 

Date new fees will take effect: .....................................................................................................  

 

Signed .........................................................................................................................................  

(on behalf of the practice) 

 

mailto:practice.support@pinnacle.health.nz

